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Special Meeting - April 18-1927

A special meeting of the City Council was held on Monday, April 18, 1927
at 8 o'clock P. M.

The Mayor announced that the meeting was called for the purpose of meeting
with officials of the Portland, Electric Power Co. to hear what they had to
say with reference to acquiring the Electric Light and Water System of Canby.

Mr. O. B. Coldwell, Vice-President amd Mr. A. C. McMicken, General Sales
Manager of the P,E.P. Co. were present and made extended remarks in regard
to the matter.

After some discussion it was decided to ask the Compamy to submit fall
report of their findings with respect to the condition of the two system
and to submit their offer at an early date.

PPesent at the meeting: Mayor Bair, Atty. Wailt, Chief of Police Ient, Recorder
H. B. Evans, and 6uncilmen Bowlsby, Patch, Shewey, White and Zimmerman,
Absent, Dedman, Garrett and Graham.

Ad journed,

Approved-May 2-1927  Tmommmmommees
Recorder

Mayor,

Regular Meeting, May 2, 1927

The regular meeting of the City Council was held on Monday, May 2, 1927
at 8 o'clock P.M.

Present: Mayor Bair, City Attorney Wait, Chief of Police Lent, Recorder
H.B.Evans and Councilmen Bowlsby, Dedman, Garrett, Graham, Patch, Shewey,
White and Zimmerman.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Communications.

A petition from the Canby Cooperative Telephone Association asking
for new franchise was read and referred to the City Attorney for some
changes.

A communication from the Southern Pacific Co. asking for a conference
with regard to road easement to Molalla River was read, and on motion,
seconded and carried, the Recorder was instructed to make arramgement for
Monday, May 9 at 10 o'clock A.M.

Whereupon a communication from the P.E.P. Co. of Portland was presented
" and read in which they offered to assume the bonded indebtedness of $ 32000,
and pay $ 13000. cash for the Electric ILight and Water Systems of Canby.
This occasioned a somewhat lengthy discussion, and the Mayor called for
an expression from the members of the Council, which resulted as follows:

Sell or not sell.

Bowlsby No -- Patch No -- Shewey No. Dedman Yes-- White Yes- Graham Yes
Garrett Yes-- Zimmerman - Looks good.

On motion, seconded and carried it was voted to leave the matter in the
hands of the Finance Committee for consideration and to report at a special
meeting to be held on Monday, May 9.



